
 
 
 
Chief Harpham would like to plan to have a formal swearing in ceremony on Wednesday, October 26, 
1100 hours, in the EPD Classroom at which time he will swear in our most recent newly hired 
department members.  They are Police Officer David Chapman, Police Officer Shawn Sopoaga, 
Dispatcher Linnea Haycock, Police Services Officer Jessica Schwend, Police Officer Tim Cooper, Project 
Manager Lisa Pulver, General Maintenance Aide Andrew Kime, General Maintenance Aide Colton 
Wilcox, and our next Old Town Beat Officer will be announced. 
 
Friends, family, city officials and the media are invited to attend this very honorable 
ceremony.  Refreshments will be served.  Hope as many of you who can attend can be there. 
 


